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From the Principal’s desk… 

 

The end of school planning is in full swing, 

with Semester Two reports and the annual 

Harvester magazine well underway. We 

definitely have some busy weeks ahead for 

both staff and students. 

Next week, Year 9/10 will go out on their first 

week of work experience. Due to COVID-19 

restrictions, the students were unable to go out 

earlier this year as they usually would. We 

have students going to a variety of places 

including day care, preschool, retail, 

gardening, gym, metal fabrication, florist, 

physiotherapy and the pool. Students are 

reminded to dress appropriately for the work 

they will be undertaking. We hope our 

students enjoy their week and know they will 

represent our school and themselves with 

pride.  

Next week, our Year 12 students are off to 

Condobolin High School for their first Year 12 

study days. Students will finally be able to see 

their fellow LAP classmates and teachers in 

person, after the days were cancelled for 

Terms 2 and 3. 

Thank you to staff member, Mrs Wilson, for 

stepping up to teach the Year 2/3/4 class for 

the remainder of the year. We were unable to 

find a suitable teacher from outside our school, 

therefore we have made some changes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to Mrs Wilson’s regular timetable to enable her 

to teach the class. We know the students and 

parents will be relieved to have a regular 

teacher in place for the class.  

Our school presentation will now be held 

during the morning on Tuesday 8 December. 

With the restrictions that are still in place due 

to COVID-19 it has been difficult to find a 

venue that would accommodate all students, 

staff and parents, following the 4m2 per person 

rule for adults. Holding separate presentations 

at different times is not an option that would 

work for our school, nor is holding the event 

outside on the oval with the summer heat. 

Therefore, we have made the difficult decision 

to only have students and staff at the 

Presentation Day. The presentation will be 

recorded and uploaded to Facebook on the 

same day, with parents also having the option 

to send in a USB to have the video uploaded 

onto. We will take many photos and make the 

day as special as we can for our students. Even 

though this is not an ideal situation, we know 

you will understand. Hopefully we will be back 

to normal for 2021. 

 

Until next week, 

Terrie Payne 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Humbug 
19th November 2020 

Week 6, Term 4 
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Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

6 

    20th Nov 

Canteen: 

Lisa Crofts 

7 

23rd Nov 

 

 
Canteen: 

Veronica Gerhard 

24th Nov 

 

 

 
HSC Study 

 Days (3) 

25th Nov 

 

 

 

 
 

26th Nov 

 

 

 

Year 12 

Farewell 

27th Nov 
 

Canteen:  

Jess Gerhard & 

Kathy McKay 

8 

30th Nov 
Canteen: 

Jess Gerhard & 

Kathy McKay 

1st Dec 2nd Dec 3rd Dec 4th Dec 

 
Canteen: 

Kristie Dunlop 

9 

7th Dec 

 

Canteen: 

Sheree Birks 

8th Dec 
UCS 

Presentation 

Day 

9th Dec 10th Dec 11th Dec 

 

Canteen: 

Vanessa Williams 

10 

14th Dec 
PBL Long & 

Strong 

Celebration Day 

Canteen: 

Vanessa Williams 

15th Dec 16th Dec 

STUDENTS 

LAST DAY 

TERM 4 

17th Dec 18th Dec 

 

Reuben West 20th November 

Max McClintock 25th November 

Intensive Swimming Monday to Thursday 

Intensive Swimming Monday to Thursday 

           Year 9/10 Work Experience all week 



    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 
               
                     
                                       

 

 
 

 

Super Spellers 

K/1:  Quin and Isla 

2/3/4: Thompson, Samuel, Dustin, Owen, Sam,  

Brogan, Alaura, and Kodi. 
5/6: Rachel, Laci, Lila, Eva, Caitlin, Hannah, Evie, Ella, 

Darcy and Tyler. 
 

                          
Intensive Swimming 

Intensive Swimming will begin Monday 23rd November 
for two weeks. Students will be going down to the pool 
in class groups.  Please ensure their clothing, towels 
and drink bottles are clearly labelled. They will be 
heading down as follows: 
Period 3 – K/1 
Period 4 – 2/3/4 
Period 5 – 5/6 
 

                       
Tomorrow some of our Year 5 students will be 
delivering their School Captain speeches. We wish 
them all the best. Standing in front of the entire school 
can be a daunting prospect and the nominees are to be 
congratulated on their wish to represent their peers.  
 

         
 
 

                              

 

UCS YUM 
 
 
 

       Menu for 26th November 2020 

Breakfast 
     Banana pancakes                      $2.50                                             
 
Recess 
     Mango soft serve ice cream     $2.00                                         
 
Lunch 
      Chicken wombok salad     large    $6.00 
                                                    Small   $4.00 
 
 Orders due: Tuesday 24th November 
    *No late orders due to catering* 

Term 4 

Week 6 

Voucher winners 

For next week’s UCS meals 

Breaky: Alex Jackson 

Recess: Alex Jackson 

Lunch: Telea Imrie 



Congratulations to Thompson 

Rossiter who has received a 

‘Water Pack’ prize for his 3rd Place 

entry in the ‘National Water Week 

Colouring Competition’ recently 

conducted by Goldenfields Water. 

Remember that due to COVID-19 restrictions our biannual 

Art Show was unable to be held as usual.  The Virtual Art 

Show was launched on the UCS Facebook page on Monday 

9th Nov and all posts are able to be ‘shared’ if you wish to 

add them to your personal Facebook page. 

Our recently high 

percentage hatching 

of chickens are 

growing rapidly and 

are 2 weeks old. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

 

‘HABIT OF MIND’ AND SPORT AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 5 

 



DRIVER EDUCATION TRAINING PROGRAM – WITH JANENE RICHARDS 

 

 

Above: Janene with Jack Wells and Tom Roscarel.  Below:  
Janene with Kadee Gerhard-Scali and Michelene Izzard. 

 

 

Above:  William Batty 
and Janene.             .                                                        
Right:   
Rachel Spencer and 
Janene. 
Left: Abby Wason  
and Janene about to 
go for a drive. 
 

Ungarie Central School students close to the age of 
16 or over have again been able to participate in the 

driver-training program run at school. The Licence 

program provides students with access to industry 
accredited instruction at a minimal cost. It also gives 
them lifelong driving skills, which will both assist 
with making responsible road users as well as making 
students more work ready. The aim is to help 

students become driver ready for their Provisional 

(P)test. 

The driver trainer program also assists students with 
all aspects of driving and help towards completing 
the compulsory 120 hours log book driver practice 

required by the student to obtain their Ps. The 
lessons are provided during school hours and cover 

all aspects of driver training such as all the internal 

aspects of the car, multi-point turn, hill start, reverse 
parking, parallel parking, approaching roundabouts, 
open road driving and many more. 

Throughout 2020 Jack Wells and Tom Roscarel have 
gained their ‘P Plates’, Willam Batty, Kadee Gerhard-

Scali, Michelene Izzard, Rachel Spencer, Abby 

Wason and Jye Hoskinson have practiced driving on 

their ‘L Plates’ and Jack Crofts, Jett Brew and Regan 
and Audrey Hukins have been working towards 

gaining their ‘L’s’. 

Janene Richards from Condobolin, who is a fully 
qualified driving instructor brings her fully equipped 

dual-control, manual transmission vehicle for 

students to use. A big thank you to Janene for her 
patience and assistance with the driver education 
program. 

 

Above: Janene working with Regan Hukins, Jye Hoskinson 
and Jack Crofts on their Driver Knowledge Test. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Ungarie Bowling Club 
                  FRIDAY NIGHT JACKPOT DRAW $550 this week 
Last Sunday’s Chicken run. 

Winners: Ray McKenzie, Lloyd Pearson & Tony Carr 

Runners-up: Jeff de Rozario, John Trusscott & Mick Fielder 

Toot Toot award: Artie Jolly 

Big Cat award: Tom Booker 

Bad loser award: Brian Hesselman & Andy Carr 
 

Chicken run next Sunday 22nd Nov 

Start @2.30pm Everyone welcome to play 
 

            Christmas Triples 6th Dec start @ 10.30am 

 

                          CLAIMING THE DATE 

                KIDS CHRISTMAS PARTY 

                    18th December 
 

 

 

 

                       

Thursday night: Opens at 5pm  

 

Friday night: Bar opens at 5pm till 

late 

Happy hour 7pm-8pm 

Kitchen bistro opens 6pm till 8pm. 

All meals served with salad. 

Raffles at 8pm (14 prizes) 

Meat trays, chooks & wine 

 

Sunday breakfast: 8am till 9.30am   

Adult $7 Child $3  

All you can eat! 
                                                        
 

ATM & Eftpos 
available at the 

club 

The Central Hotel 
Trading hours 

Monday - Wednesday open 5pm 

Thursday - Saturday open 12pm 

Sunday - 12pm-10pm 
 

Schooner Draw Tuesday night 

$5 per number 

Be at the pub to win 

 

Social distancing rules apply 
 

   Ph: 0269192706 

       Available during    

    HARVEST TIME 

Hot showers 

Laundry service  

Fresh sandwiches 

           & wraps  
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Sheila invites you to join her online Weight Loss Group Program to change your 
Mindset, Habits & Behaviours in December. Join in with the Christmas festivities & still 
feel fantastic. Invite a friend and you’ll both receive $25 discount or feel free to pass 
this voucher on to pay it forward, with thanks.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please call Sheila on 0428759300 or email henley1@aapt.net.au to discuss your needs 
and to secure your place www.yourpathwaytohealth.com.au 
 

mailto:henley1@aapt.net.au
http://www.yourpathwaytohealth.com.au/

